ROYALJONGBLOED /i

Heerenveen, 14 September 2021

To: Three Sixteen Publishing
Subject: delivery schedule Royal Jongbloed

Dear customers of Royal Jongbloed,

As you know, the COVID-19 pandemic has severe consequences on the availability of raw materials
and transport means. Royal Jongbloed is also experiencing this which leads to delays in delivering our
products. Royal Jongbloed can’t influence this global matters but | would like to emphasize that we
are doing our utmost to limit the delays and delivering the ordered Bibles as soon as possible to you.

I kindly request your understanding for the fact that the processing time takes longer than the issued
delivery time that you are used to.

I hope that the consequences of the COVID-19 pandemic will decrease and that Royal Jongbloed will
be able to deliver our Bibles of outstanding quality in a shorter time frame and in accordance with
the issued delivery time. Until then, your understanding and patience is appreciated.

Kind regards,

Matthy Groen MSc RA
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Chief Executive Officer

Royal Jongbloed





